St Vincent de Paul Finance Council Meeting Jan 13, 2025

Attendees were Deacon Todd Lovas, Jerry Jaloszynski, Leah Rau, Kim Recker, Bob Wachowski, Zach
Lobsinger, Cindy Gall, Heather Sova-Williams and Liz Bacon.

Meeting was called to order by Leah Rau at 6 PM, opening prayer led by Deacon Todd.
Prior meeting minutes were approved.

Old Business:

Heather presented financial statements for period ending 30 Dec, 2024.

Building update — $3,000 is being sent to the contractor who completed the tower and $2,000 is held for
cement repairs.

Capital Improvement funding — Of the $193,500 goal, $193,828 has been pledged with $159,900
received.

CMA 2024 update - $60,890 is our assessment, $27,378 has been paid and outstanding pledges are
$7,037. 85 people have pledged out of 325 parishioners.

No input received from the diocese yet on the 5 year plan. Attendance this past Saturday was 99 and
190 on Sunday, we are trending up in attendance.

New Business:

Deacon Todd mentioned the need to purchase matching Christmas trees along with a new Nativity
creche. The worship committee will be asked to look at options.

The council discussed recognizing families who donated cemetery land at both St Vincent and St Leo
cemeteries. The discussion will follow on with the Pastoral council.

Next finance council meeting is April 21 at 6 PM.
Closing prayer was led by Deacon Todd and meeting was adjourned at 7 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Liz Bacon, Secretary



